
 

 
July 31, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The New York State Education Department (NYSED) has provided revisions and           
clarification to their long standing ​attendance regulation which governs how many           
days and hours a student must attend public school each year. Students of the              
Wappingers Central School District have always met or exceeded the minimum days of             
attendance on an annual basis, but the clarifications provided by NYSED as to what is               
considered instructional time in our school day has required us to make modifications             
to our period structure at both our Junior and Senior High Schools. These modifications              
will ensure that our District remains in compliance with NYSED regulations and will             
ensure that our District continues to receive 100% of our State-provided financial aid as              
it relates to student attendance. 
 
As such, the August 6, 2018 Board of Education meeting agenda will include a              
resolution to adopt a revised 2018-2019 school calendar. Along with this calendar we             
would like you to be aware of the our new ​period schedule for John Jay High School,                 
Roy C. Ketcham High School, Van Wyck Jr High School, and Wappingers Jr High              
School. 

 
Please note that the start and end times of the school day are NOT changing ​for K-8                 
buildings​, only the start and end times of class periods. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jose L. Carrion 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://stateaid.nysed.gov/attendance/attendance_memo.htm
https://www.wappingersschools.org/cms/lib/NY01001463/Centricity/Domain/1/WCSD%20Secondary%20Period%20Structure%20201819.pdf

